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PROJECT UPDATES 
Gentilly Terrace North Group B / Gentilly Terrace Group E 

 
The Gentilly Terrace North Group B and Gentilly Terrace Group E joint infrastructure construction 
projects with the City of New Orleans’ Department of Public Works and Sewerage and Water Board are 
performing adjacent construction work in your neighborhood that will result in ongoing and intermittent 
roadway closures.  
 
The current and upcoming closures for Mar. – Apr. 2024 are being coordinated and will be shared in 
combined Project Updates for the duration of these projects. The closures reflected on the map below are 
subject to change as utility repairs and roadway restoration allow roadways to re-open. Closures on this 
map include both partial lane and full lane closures, as well as upcoming closures which will be noticed via 
neighborhood canvassing. 

 

 
     
During this time there will be large trucks and heavy equipment hauling materials in the area. Public 
safety is our priority; residents and commuters are reminded to use caution when driving, bicycling and 
walking near the construction site.  

 
QUESTIONS:   504-658-7623 or roadwork@nola.gov to connect with an Outreach Specialist 

 

Want to receive important construction updates to your phone?  

Sign up for RoadworkNOLA text alerts by texting ROADWORK to 77295, or go to ready.nola.gov/alerts to 

create a whole profile and select the “roadwork” alert list. 
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